
 
20 Davis Drive, Belmont, CA 94002 

 
 

April 22, 2019 
 
Ms. Tanowa M. Troupe, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor  
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 

Re: Case No. 17-2329-TP-COI 
 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 
 

In its Opinion and Order 
was adopted in the referenced case on May 23, 2018, the Commission directed each NXX 

  In compliance with the 
, RCLEC, Inc. will follow the plan submitted by AT&T on March 27, 2019. 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rachel Petty 
Assistant General Counsel   
(650) 458-4110 
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Sincerely,yyyyyyyyyy  



 
20 Davis Drive, Belmont, CA 94002 

 
 
 
 
 
 

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 4/23/2019 in Case No(s). 17-2329-TP-
COI
Summary: letter filed by Joseph Musoke, on behalf of RCLEC, Inc. RCLEC states that it will follow the 
plan submitted by AT&T on March 27, 2019.   
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

4/24/2019 4:03:02 PM

in

Case No(s). 17-2329-TP-COI

Summary: Letter of Notification . RCLEC, Inc.'s letter stating that RCLEC will follow the
consumer education pan submitted by AT&T.  electronically filed by Mr. Joseph  Musoke on
behalf of RCLEC, Inc.


